Art Council Newsletter

Autumn Term 2023

This is St Joseph's first ever Art Council! Art council has been established to raise the profile of Art
in school and to also give children a voice. We want children to make decisions about Art and tell us
what they would like to see in their lessons and extra curricular activities.

Meet the members...

We were chosen by our teachers and Miss Lowe because we have demonstrated artistic
talents in our lessons and we have also shown lots of enthusiasm and a true love of Art.

We are all so pleased to have been chosen. We want to encourage children in school to create more
Art work.

Being the only boy on the council, Brendan has set himself a mission to get more boys
making Art— Watch this space!
We love our Art Council badges and are so proud to wear them!

To learn more about our Art Council members, see our Council noticeboard!

We have already attended our first council meeting. We enjoyed sharing
lots of ideas that we have which will improve Art throughout our school.

Miss Lowe asked us to each create a suggestion box for our classrooms
so that we can gather all children’s ideas and opinions about Art.

We were so enthusiastic and completed these in our own time at home
straight away! Each box is different, reflecting our own unique styles.
Frankie even made hers in the style of Jackson Pollok—her favourite
artist!

Look out for our wonderful suggestion boxes in your classrooms. We
really want to hear from you!

We will be meeting again early next term to look through our

suggestion boxes and to discuss your ideas.

Brendan, Zoe, Michalina, Zahra and Frankie.




